
To the GAC Family: 
 
 This November we are doing something we’ve always wanted to do but have never been 

able to before: we are asking our members to consider not giving their contribution to GAC this 
month!  

Instead, we want our members to look for ways they can use the resources God has given 
them to personally touch someone’s life this holiday season. If you’re not sure how to do that, here 
are a list of five ways for you to pray about and consider. 
 

Here are 5 ways you can use your Contribution in November: 
 
1. Use $ to help a GAC member. 
2. Use $ to fund a ministry.  
3. Use $ to help a stranger with specific need, provide a Thanksgiving basket, or Christmas Gifts. 
4. Use $ to help a charity. 
5. Continue to give $ to GAC General Fund, Specific Ministry, or Particular need. 

 
Of course, GAC will still need your financial support to keep the bills paid going forward.  

But through your generous giving all year long and our efforts to be good stewards of those 
resources, we already have enough money to pay the bills this month! So that means we can 
afford to encourage each of our members to redirect their contributions this month and invest 
in God’s Kingdom in creative ways.  
 
May God bless and use us all to His glory!! 


